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It has been an unforgettable and challenging year to say 
the least. 2020 was an incredibly challenging year for 
everyone. The US charity team knew that we had to keep the 
energy, motivation and aspirations up in our young people. 

We did the best we could staying with in the Covid 19 
safe guarding regulations to support our young people in 
providing activities such as the 2020 summer programme. 
Which included a variation of activities aimed to promote 
wellbeing and to develop transferable skills. Our emphases 
was to support our online programmes with in person projects 
which continued the aim of giving students security and 
confidence alongside employability skills. Within the half term 
and summer programmes we ran debate and public speaking, 
conferences, dinners and award ceremonies, set design and 
sports fixtures. Offering fun, creative skills building activities 
we hoped would aspire young people to look forward and use 
this time to prepare for their futures. 
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Christmas food parcels were a great success, with more 
than 50 given to young people and their families. Due to the 
pandemic, it has been a even harder year for many families. 
The US charity team contacted family and friends asking them 
to donate money to this incredible cause. We partnered with 
Glaxo Smith Klein and Young Brent Foundation in providing 
sports equipment, toothbrush and toothpaste for our 
packages. The teamwork was fantastic with the help of our 
alumni network. We are so grateful for all the generous 
donations and it is heart-warming to know that in such little 
time, we all came together and to spread the happiness and 
put a smile on young people’s faces. 
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There are exciting new projects beginning in the new 
year which will focus on skills development and careers’ 
preparation for an inspiring future. Looking ahead the focus will 
be on skill development, careers and mental health. We will be 
delivering programmes with the expanding network of our 
employers/companies. With the support from US, young people 
will be able to thrive with confidence once they leave school. 

At US charity, we are family and we make sure that our 
young people are always our number one priority. We will 
always listen, adapt and support those who need US the most. 


